St Paul's Music Supporters Group Report – August 2015

Meeting held 3rd August 2015

- Strings and Choir Concert held at North Leagues Club on 11th August. Successful evening, parents liked the venue with refreshments and bar available. MSG organised raffle and gifts for teachers and tutors involved..
- Guitar Workshop and Concert held on 17th August. MSG funded and provided Subway and cookies for participants.
- Wind Band and Jazz Dinner on 29th August. MSG supplying lucky door prizes. Donations received from McDonalds (\$100 iTunes voucher), Australian Academy of Music (voucher for instrument service) and Jolie Boutique.
- 4 MSG members volunteering at SPS Fair on 22nd August. 7 bands/ensembles providing entertainment at the fair.
- MSG submitting a proposal to the Fair Committee for funding towards purchase of a new piano.

Karen Mellor

President

Music Supporters Group